
 

 

Krishna Avanti School 

Wednesdays 

Lunchtime chess club: 12 pm to 1 pm 
  

Dear Parents,    
 
Thank you for supporting the chess club. 
 
The children had an excellent learning curve. And progressed beyond basics. We are excited about the events lined 
up this Spring Term, EFROC Spring TEAM Chess Championship, intra-club matches, UK chess challenge, Viz Kings 
pre-Qualifier events, etc. Together, let us make your child/ children’s journey in chess a success. 
 
Chess improvement comes from casual games and match play. Playing against friends improves their confidence. 
The skills acquired in learning chess will enhance your child’s logical thinking and improve creativity. Children are 
welcome whether they are complete beginners or have knowledge of chess.  Having a friend in club makes it fun 
learning. 
 
Children from Reception to Year 6 can join and be part of the school team.  
In the Spring Term, the chess club resumes on 10-Jan-2024 (Wednesday) and concludes on 27-Mar-2024 (excluding 
half term on 14-Feb-2024). The fee for this term is £72/-. Please note that fees are non-refundable in the event of 
absences or closure of the school for any reason. 
 
If you want to enrol your child/ children in the chess club, please write to efrocltd@gmail.com with the following 
details. 

1. Surname 

2. First Name 

3. School  

4. Year & Class 

5. Parent’s email 

6. Parent’s Mobile 

7. Allergens info, if any 

8. Collection Arrangements (if After School Club) 
 
We will email the BACS details upon receipt of your email for registration. 
 
Regards 
Chess coach  
Email Efrocltd@gmail.com 
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